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October 4, 2018 
 
 
To whom it may concern:  
 
On behalf of the entire Catalyst Healthcare Real Estate development team, we would like to highly recommend 
Williams-Brown, Inc. (WBI) for your construction service needs. I have personally had the opportunity to work 
alongside Jeremy Brown and Chad Williams and their organization over the last 15 years and can contest to their 
high standards and professionalism.  
 
Catalyst HRE is always pleased about the thought of partnering with WBI on projects of any size throughout the 
Southeastern United States and continue to be grateful with the quality of their finished work. In fact, we consider 
WBI as an on-going strategic partner with all our growing project work. WBI Brings a proven process, vast market 
knowledge, and experience that clearly positions them as our construction partner and vender of choice.  
 
As we move toward the next generation of healthcare; hospitals systems, clinically integrated networks, and large 
physician groups are faced with on-going and challenging issues. WBI understands healthcare and its’ new 
delivery model and this is why time and time again we choose to partner with WBI.  
 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide feedback on WBI’s organizational and leadership strengths. Catalyst 
HRE sees WBI as a leader in the Pensacola market. We thank them for the value they bring to the worksite and 
the whole community. We certainly look forward to partnering with them on future projects.  
 
In closing, I strongly recommend WBI for your future construction needs. My contact information is listed below 
and I welcome the opportunity to speaking with you directly if you so desire.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
  
 
 
Chad C. Henderson 
Founder & CEO  
850.582.0658   
chenderson@catalysthre.com 
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